A Special meeting of the Weedsport Village Board was held on Monday, January 23, 2017 at 4 p.m. at 8892 South Street, Weedsport.
Present: Mayor Jean Saroodis

Trustees: Hinman, Lukins, Perkins, Sims

Also: Diane Scheufele, Treasurer; Susan Lamphere, Clerk

MAXWELL SCHOOL PROGRAM

Mayor Saroodis called the meeting to order, reading an email from Frank Gross, Downtown Committee; asking if the Board would like to have Maxwell School participate in their grant writing program this spring. Board members discussed potential projects, and determined they would like to have them look into sidewalks/curbing in the downtown area and playground equipment for Trolley Park. The Clerk will contact Mr. Gross asking him to contact the School to let them know the Village is interested. 
EXECUTIVE SESSION

Mayor Saroodis stated the purpose of this meeting was for the Board to review applications and salary for the position of the Village Clerk. Previously five applicants were interviewed for the position. 
Trustee Hinman made the motion to go into executive session for this discussion, second by Trustee Sims all ayes.

Reso#16-2017
Trustee Lukins, made the motion to close executive session at 4:30 p.m. Trustee Hinman seconded, and all voted aye.
Reso#17-2017
 The Board narrowed the final decision down to two applicants. The Board discussed salaries. The first choice applicant will be contacted and offered the position for the salary agreed upon. 
Trustee Hinman made the motion, second by Trustee Perkins, all ayes to adjourn the meeting at 4:40 p.m.

Susan Lamphere

Village Clerk

